
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 19 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? AS OF 

YESTERDAY, OUR COUNT WAS UP TO 380 LETTERS RECEIVED. 

THIS EVENING IS OUR CONCERT WITH THE BOOTH BROTHERS AT WAUSAU EAST HIGH 

SCHOOL AT 7:00 PM. AND, BELIEVE IT OR NOT, THERE WILL BE SOME TICKETS AVAILABLE 

AT THE DOOR. DOORS WILL OPEN AT 6:00 PM. GENERAL SEATING IS FIRST COME, FIRST 

SERVE. THOSE WITH ARTIST CIRCLE TICKETS, YOUR SEATS ARE RESERVED FOR YOU. 

COME OUT TONIGHT AND ENJOY SOME GREAT MUSIC WITH AMERICA’S FAVORITE 

GOSPEL TRIO, THE BOOTH BROTHERS. AND WHEN YOU DO, BRING YOUR LETTER MONTH 

LETTER WITH YOU. WE’LL HAVE OUR MAILBOX SET UP FOR YOU TO PLACE YOUR LETTER 

IN.   

ONE OTHER IMPORTANT THING WE ARE TRACKING THIS MONTH AND THAT IS OUR 

SURING TRANSMITTER FUND TO REPLACE OUR AGING TRANSMITTER. THE TOTAL COST 

OF THAT PROJECT IS $105,000. YESTERDAY ANOTHER $2,427 WAS ADDED TO THE FUND. 

THE NEW TOTAL OF FUNDS DESIGNATED FOR THE SURING TRANSMITTER IS NOW $11,160. 

KEEP PRAYING. GOD IS ANSWERING YOUR PRAYERS ONE OVER AND ABOVE GIFT AT A 

TIME.  

[PAULA – GREEN BAY] I’d like to thank all of you for your awesome ministry. Today while having 

lunch, Rich played such wonderful selections especially “Through It All” and “In the Garden” which are 2 

of my favorites.  Also this morning at 7:10 am I heard the song “Never Give Up on Me”. Music is an 

important part of my life, especially now that I’m a widow, and the ability to know I can hear  songs 

throughout the night is very comforting.  I’m happy you’re continuing the music from 3 - 4 pm as well.  It’s 

great that I can listen to your music while traveling too. I make sure to listen for the news at 5 of the hour.  I 

look forward to updates on Pro-life news, Focus on the Family, Wisconsin Family News and Heartbeat.  

May God continue to bless you all. 

SO WHAT KEEPS YOU TUNING INTO WRVM? WE’D LOVE TO KNOW WHAT YOUR 

FAVORITES ARE; WHAT TIMES OF THE DAY YOU LISTEN, ETC. THIS MONTH IS GOING BY 

QUICKLY SO I ENCOURAGE YOU TO WRITE YOUR LETTER TODAY.  

I HOPE TO SEE YOU TONIGHT AT WAUSAU EAST HIGH SCHOOL FOR THE BOOTH 

BROTHERS CONCERT AT 7:00 PM. TICKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE DOOR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


